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From: denalide@gci.net
To: House Transportation
Subject: Fwd: Fish Creek Trail needs to happen for ALL Anchorage Users versus the opposition of two people
Date: Monday, March 31, 2025 9:28:02 PM
Importance: High


Doing as directed...


THANKS for the Consideration!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!


From: "Michael Bucy" <Michael.Bucy@akleg.gov>
To: "DALE EBBEN" <denalide@gci.net>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 1:49:00 PM
Subject: RE: Fish Creek Trail needs to happen for ALL Anchorage Users versus the opposition of two people


Thank you so much for your input regarding HB136, which will be heard in the House Transportation Committee tomorrow, 4/1/25 at 1PM.
 
In order to have your letter included in the Public Record for the Committee to consider, would you please resubmit it to the House Transportation Committee email
address here: House.Transportation@akleg.gov
 
Best,
 
 
Michael Bucy
Office of Representative Ted Eischeid
House District 22
Michael.bucy@akleg.gov
907-465-2095
Sign Up for Rep Eischeid Newsletter


 
 
From: denalide@gci.net <denalide@gci.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 5:07 PM
To: Rep. Ted Eischeid <Rep.Ted.Eischeid@akleg.gov>; Rep. Ashley Carrick <Rep.Ashley.Carrick@akleg.gov>
Subject: Fish Creek Trail needs to happen for ALL Anchorage Users versus the opposition of two people


 
I ADAMANTLY Oppose Rep. Kopp's HB
136!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
 


THANK YOU for Your Consideration!!!!!


Dale Ebben
1803 Colony Place
Anchorage, AK   99507
907.887.4723
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